
Special Waterford Selectmen’s Meeting 

Friday, November 1, 2019 

Town Clerk’s Office 

 

Attendees: Fred Saar, Bill Piper, Gary Allard, Jessy Pelow, Steve Eddy  

Opening: Bill opened the meeting at 8:30 AM.  

Town Office Mechanical Plans (Heat & AC): Selectboard discussed that they are looking for the most 

efficient and least cost over the lifespan of the system. Fred made the motion to recess until further 

information is gathered from Back River Design. Gary Seconded the motion. All approved. The meeting 

will reconvene after Fred talks to Black River Design and they complete any necessary research.  

 

Adjourn: The meeting adjourned at 8:50AM.  

 

 


